
        

  

Recently the  Fellowship received an 
inquiry from another UU congregation 
asking if we had a written policy about guns 
and illegal drugs. We don’t. I have never 
considered having a written policy about 
either. If anyone turned up some morning 
brandishing a gun or strewing illegal drugs 
around, I doubt that countering with a written 
policy would provide a very effective 
defense. I expect we can all agree that 
neither would be in keeping with our 
Fellowship culture and we’d likely call in 
some professional help if necessary.

On the other hand, we do have a 
policy about perfume. Since several 
members are very sensitive to perfumes, and 
asthma attacks and headaches limit 
enjoyment of a pleasant Sunday morning, we 
do ask that perfumes and highly scented 
soaps and laundry products be left at home. I 
recall a sign I saw in Ontario many years 
ago: “No Scents make Sense in Ontario.” It 
makes sense at the Fellowship, too.

       Margaret Evans
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February Calendar
  

     Feb.  4:  Discussion: Retsuko Sims            
       Program:  Alan Nelson

“Looking Back ” 
                           

     Feb.   11:  Board Meeting

     Feb.   11:  Discussion: Michael Davis         
          Program: Jeffrey Harper

“Valentine’s Day”
        

     Feb.   18:  Share Sunday One half of today’s 
loose collection will go to the Free 

Clinic

     Feb.   18:  Discussion: Myrtle Hylton 
          Program: Michael Francis, PhD         
             “Building La Florida”

                          
     Feb.   25:  Program Committee Meeting

     Feb.   25:  Discussion: Joan Burns 
          Program: Robert Tucker, PhD         
             “The Martyrdom of Hypatia”
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Please remember to turn in          

your Guest at Your Table boxes!
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If I can do no more, let my name 
stand among those who are willing to 
bear ridicule and reproach for the truth's 
sake, and so earn some right to rejoice 
when the victory is won. 

Louisa May Alcott
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President’s Message
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Birthdays and Anniversaries

Feb.   4 Loren Damewood
Feb.   6 Patrick Foley
Feb. 18 Beth Marshall
Feb  21 Patricia Chase	
Feb. 24 Gloria Weisheit
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